
MEGA COMMUNICATIONS, INC

104.90
WEMG 104.9 FM PHILADELPHIA

September 9, 1999

WSSJ 1310 AM PHILADELPHIA

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Ri'erview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear M1. Geary:

This letier is to confirm our receipt of your letter dated August 30th, 1999. We are proud
to recogni ize that WEMG-AM is broadcasting and making an impact in the area of Lehigh
Valley dearly enough to be heard by listeners like you.

We apollogize for the inconvenience of your recent visit to Mega Communications, Inc.
Due to our policy visitors will be seen by appointments only. Please feel free to contact
me at (215) 426-1900, to set up a time when we can meet.

Attached please find CDs and WEMG's bumper stickers. Thanking you in advance, I
remain,

Respectfully,

Rafael drullon
General Ma)lec,

RG/za
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